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Sienna-Maria Copeland 

Taline Muika Yalele 

Emily Atanassova 

Marianne Lessore 

Theron Walcott 

Brandy Bongole 

Szymon Laskowski 

Orla Vaughan 

Lloyd Boateng 

Iyobosa Osarumwense 

Jayah Uter 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Sam says,       

“don’t just be on 

time - be early!” 

This Week’s Winners! 

“FOR IT IS IN 

GIVING THAT 

WE RECEIVE.”                                           
St Francis of Assisi                   

 

 

 

 

Last week the four houses of the school had their 

first house meetings with the newly elected House Captains. 

During these meetings we spoke about how we can earn 

more house points both in class and at lunchtime. We            

welcomed our new year 3 house members and gave them 

their starter packs (which included some very useful sta-

tionery items, house prayers, information about our house 

saints and a branded wrist band in house colours!).  Did 

you know that the reason the house cup was introduced was 

to help us increase our social skills and develop our team-

work, whilst having lots of fun earning points!                                                            

By Romeo (SF) & Jacob (SB) 
It’s great to use technology to unwind, relax and 

catch up on our favourite shows and games, 

however we can also use it in different ways. 

Some ideas include using you tube (with parental 

permission) to watch video tutorials about how to 

build/make/create something new.  Some fun 

apps for kids include Chatterpix, animation apps 

such as istop motion or Stop Motion where children can use their toys 

to make their own animation. Also try garage band to become your 

own composer and then make up a dance routine, film or song and 

share with your friends and family. As always check security setting 

before you click share! 

‘Have a simple meal 

and give so that wa-

ter can be close to 

home.’  We will be 

finding out more 

about Fabio’s story at our annual Harvest Assembly 

on Thursday 10th of October.  Amber Class will be 

visiting you next week to tell you more about how we 

will be collecting for CAFOD & The Manna Society!  

Diary dates - 

Tuesday 1st October -                                      

Flu Immunisations   

Thursday 3rd October -                                                 

Junior Mass - New School Year -11.30am  

Friday 4th October -                                               

CAFOD Family Fast Day                                                      



Learning the Makaton 

signs for members of 

our family! 

Creating our 

very own Family 

Tree!  

Making an Owl Baby display! 

Posting our              

letters to Beegu!  

Making hedgehogs 

from autumn leaves  

collected from our 

forest!  

Creating a mini                             

volcano for our rocks 

topic! 

Science experiment - 

Making our own               

water filters!  

Creating portraits                            

celebrating Black                     

History month!  

Making our                     

Mongolian shelters!  
Science investigation - 

Best insulators and 

conductors!  

 

Learning a great 

stone age song 

and writing our 

own verses!  

Designing our                         

Mongolian shelters!  


